
:!' THE WHITE HOUSE

;1 WASHINGTON

i_:__

_!_ July 20, 1987

. _';;, Dear Senator Eperiam:

On behalf of the President, I would like to thank you for

your enthusiasm regarding the Civic Action Team on the island of

Pohnpei.

Please be advised that I will share your correspondence with the

appropriate officials in the U.S. Department of Interior for
their review.

If I can be of furthur assistance on this or any other matter,

please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

K. Kae Rairdin

Special Assistant to the President
for Intergovernmental Affairs

The Honorable William Eperiam

The Pohnpei Legislature

Pwihn En Kou Kosonned En Weipokon En Pohnpei

Post Office Box 114 Kolonia Pohnpei

Federated States of Micronesia

Eastern Caroline Islands 96941


